## Hanson-Larsen Memorial Park

July 21, 2014

City of Rapid City 300 6<sup>th</sup> St Rapid City SD, 57701

RE: Hanson-Larsen Memorial Park

Dear Sir;

As part of the wildfire hazard mitigation grant process, a local funding match is required. This letter serves as Hanson-Larsen Memorial Park Board's commitment to matching fund requirements for the Western States Fire Managers Wildfire Mitigation Project on Cowboy Hill. The HLMP matching fund will be made through a cash commitment of up to \$45,000 for the grant.

The match source will come from the Hanson-Larsen Memorial Park Board listed on the grant application to complete the improvements identified on our property in order to prevent the loss of life and property in the event of a wildfire.

Sincerely,

Jeffry G. Denison Secretary/Treasurer

Hanson-Larsen Memorial Park Foundation

cc: Michael Diedrich, Steve Flanery